http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74215

Costly Atchison theft investigated
(KAIR)--The costly theft of items from an Atchison address have police seeking

details about the crime.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, in a release, says the theft was reported
Tuesday, after having occurred in the 800 block of N Street.

The owner reported stolen a riding lawn mower, a gas generator, two ladders,
and a table router.
The cost of the missing items is estimated at $1,600.

Anyone with information related to the theft are asked to call Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.

Many Signals Communications



